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Dear Parents, 

I do hope that you’ve had a good a week as ours and you are looking forward to a much 
needed break, whether that’s here in the Falkland Islands or somewhere else in the 
world. 

We have a few more days to go and we are managing to find the energy to enjoy our last 
few days together as the class of 2024-25  before some of us move on to pastures new.  

                         Enjoy this week’s newsletter! 

Headteacher’s Award 
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Our 1st HT’s award goes to Gracie for her thoughtful 
and sensible questions and  her quiet determination to 
be successful at the task in hand, particularly spotted 
during our dance routine on Wednesday. Well done 
Gracie!

Our 2nd HT’s award goes to Eoghan for demonstrating 
dedication and hard work to be successful and achieve 
his aims.  PE, Dance and hula-hooping are fantastic ex-
amples of Eoghan’s strength of mind! Well done! 

Our 3rd HT’s award goes to Isaac for demonstrating 
his musical talents with different genres of music. 
Isaac’s passion and understanding of music is very spe-
cial and something to behold. Well done Isaac.

Sqn Leader Tom Dean, will be hosting our celebratory ‘circuits’ 
assembly on Wednesday 23rd at 10:15 hrs for all the children 
who have taken part in his weekly club at Tumbledown gym.  
Please feel free to come along and celebrate the children’s out-
standing physical and somewhat mental achievements. 
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                  What a HUGE success! Well done everyone! 
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Time is flying by as we near the end of term but still, Orca Class continue to do their best and are pro-
ducing some excellent work. We really enjoyed our final art unit, focussing on surrealism. Some of the 
final pieces are in this newsletter for your enjoyment. We will hopefully have time next week to complete 
one more piece too within this unit.  
On a similar theme, the children have been learning a wonderful skill with Mrs Hill during the after school 
wet felting club and we have shared some images of those stunning pieces of art in this newsletter too! 
They have produced some very effective designs.  
In English, we honed our best writing skills as we became authors of a ‘dilemma narrative’. There was 
some exceptional work going on in this task and the final pieces are looking to be very engaging and grip-
ping! Next week, we will become illustrators too as well add the final touches to our books.  
Lastly, a celebration! We all received our certificates from the ‘Military Child’ poetry competition back in 
April. They arrived in the post last week. We reminded ourselves of the poems during our Friday assem-
bly.  
4 days to go Orca Class – I look forward to our final week together before we enjoy a well-deserved 
break!  
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Star Awards 

Miriam and Kusang – for persevering with writing a story of Jack & 
Jill!  

Siana – for her enthusiasm and beautiful singing in all of our                  
assemblies.  

 

Please note that from September 1st our Stay and Play facility will be open Monday to 
Thursday 1:30pm to 2:30pm. Sessions will be held in a larger room based on the 
EYFS/KS1 corridor.  

We look forward to welcoming back our regular families and any new parents with chil-
dren aged between 2-3 yrs old.  

FS1 children will start school on Monday 08th Septem-
ber, we look forward to welcoming you back. 

School end of term celebration 

DJ Chris Fresh (MOD military personnel) has been 
recommended and offered to DJ for the children on 
Monday 21st. Please can the children bring their party 
clothes to school where they can change into them 
just before the event. Drinks and small snacks will be 
available. 
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Showcase Assembly 
WOW! What smart and able children we have at MPS, 
not forgetting our two amazing teachers, Mrs Hill and 
Mr Moore. I feel incredibly proud and privileged to 
call myself the Headteacher and share my days with 
such wonderful and talented children and staff.  
What I loved most about today’s showcase assembly is 
that the children love their learning and the teachers 
love teaching.  We have happy confident children who 
are flourishing and being the best they can be. What 
more can we ask for?  

Thank you to parents for your continued support. 
 YOU make a difference! 
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Further dates will be added to the newsletter as events are arranged. 

• Monday 21st July 13:15 - 14:00 school disco 

• Tuesday 22nd July - team point winners treat at the Gull and Penguin 
14:00 - 15:00  

• Wednesday 23rd July 10:15 - 10:30 PE Celebration assembly with Sqn Ldr 
Tom Dean, all parents welcome 

• Thursday 24th July - Last day of term, school closes at 13:00 

• Monday 01st September - First day of term  

 

Term time and holiday dates for the academic year 2024-25 and 2025-26 can be 
found on the school website. 

 

 

~ Wishing you all a great weekend ~ 

 

 


